
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The Geography Department will be taking Y11 Geography students around Codsall village to carry out 
fieldwork for their GCSE Fieldwork Paper (this is worth 30% of the overall GCSE course). 
 
Students will be accompanied at all times around Codsall, working in groups within full view of staff. It 
is advisable that students bring their own packed lunch as we will be out over lunchtime.  
 
We require students to attend in full school uniform primarily for the safety of the students and the ease 
of keeping the groups together. If the weather is inclement, the fieldwork activities will still go ahead so 
a sensible warm / waterproof jacket or coat needs to be worn.  
 
This trip allows your child to access the information and skills needed for the method section; if they do 
not attend this trip then they will not be able to access the full marks for this section and so will not be 
able to achieve top grades for the fieldwork paper. 
 
Students will be taken to Codsall on either Thursday 23rd March or Friday 24th March depending upon 
their teaching groups. We will be leaving the school grounds at the start of lesson 4 and will return to 
school before the end of lesson 5. 
 
We look forward to accompanying your child around Codsall. Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or queries regarding this trip. Please return the slip to Student Services by Monday 
20th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss N Walton 
 

 
I have read the details outlined in the letter above and give permission for my child to participate on the 
Geography trip around Codsall. Please return the slip to Student Services by Monday 20th March. 
 
Student name: 
 
Name of person who has parental responsibility:    Date: 
 
Signature of person who has parental responsibility: 
 
Emergency contact number(s) for the day: 
 

 
Any medical conditions that we need to be aware of regarding this trip: 

 
 
 


